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After MANY years of serving as the IGS Kid’s Patch representatives, Guy and Lois Shutt have decided to 

hang up their paint and brushes.  We in the society owe them a huge “Thank You” for the contributions that 

they made.  We will still see them at IGS events, but not in their 

usual capacity.  Thank you Guy and Lois for all you do for the 

society. 

Mary Cuff has agreed to take over as the Kids Patch representa-

tive.  Mary also loves kids, and I know that she will do the Shutt’s 

proud.  But she needs your help.  To continue in this endeavor, I 

would like to ask for contributions.  If you could bring a bottle of 

acrylic paint, and an in expensive paint brush to the State Show 

for the kids to use, it would be appreciated.  These products would 

then be used when the kids patch is done at the locations the IGS 

will have an event. There are always a lot of children that attend at 

these events, and we would like to supply them with the tools they 

need to create their own works of art.  Sid and I will supply the egg gourds this year for the show, but if any-

one else would like to bring any to the show, that would be great. 

I thank you all for your help in helping the Kids Patch to succeed.                  Renee Meyers,  Show Chair 

The entire IGS membership shares its gratitude to Guy and Lois also. 
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